5-29-68

DURHAM KENNEL CLUB - MAY 1968 MEETING

The Durham Kennel Club held its monthly meeting May 20, 1968 at the Security Savings and Loan Building. 25 Members enjoyed a Covered Dish Supper prior to the meeting.

Meeting was called to order by President Pat Lawrence. Minutes of the last meeting were read by the Secretary and approved as read. The Treasure reported a Bank Balance of \$3676.00.

The following new mambers were approved: Mrs. Bea Wallace, Miss Judith Ann Wallace, Mrs. Charles Estep, Mrs. Frank Taylor and Mrs. Ann G. Malone.

The President made the following announcements: Blood is still needed for Dr. Douglas Hill. She urged anyone interested to call Duke Hospital. Danville will hold an All Breed Match Sunday May 25th.

The Nominating Committee was asked for their slate. Margaret Norman reported that Larry Kinglad declined the office of President. Motion made and duly carried that Dr. Keith Grimson be our next President, and Larry King replace Dr. Grimson as a Board Member. There being no further nominations from the floor the remainder of the slate as follows were elected:

Vice President - Delia Copley

Corresponding Secretary - Nelle White

Recording Secretary

Treasurer

Board Members:

Dorothy Bullock Carolyn Vaughan William Tolbert William Heriford Pat Lawrence

Withiamx Toking t Roberta Harding

- Margaret Norman

The meeting was then turned over to the President Dr. Grimson. Dr. Grimson made a nice little speach and asked everyones co-operation and assistance.

June 15th was set as the date for annual picnic. A committee composed of Delia Copley, Wargaret Norman and Romola Hicks was appointed to make arrangements. Motion made and carried authorizing the Committee a sum up to \$100.00 to spend. Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted:

Nelle E. White Recording Secretary